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26th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Science Ambassador Training 
 
Your child has been chosen to take part in Science Ambassador Training at Wheatley Hill 
Community Primary School on Friday 28th February. Science Ambassadors are children in 
school who have shown a real interest and love of science. This training will give them 
excellent ideas for experiments they can share with their classmates and explain what it is 
to be a Science Ambassador. They will also have an opportunity to share their science 
knowledge with other children and to learn from them as well. 
 
The children will go on the training during the normal school day and will return to school 
for the end of the school day. Please ensure children attend school in their full school 
uniform. Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a water bottle as they 
will be having their lunch during their training. 
 
If you have any questions about the Science Ambassador Training, please do not hesitate to 
ask. 
 
Regards  
 
Miss Macdonald 
Science Lead 
 
 


